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July 9, 2003

TO ALL HOLDERS OF
SOUTHWEST GAS CORPORATION
NEVADA GAS TARIFF NO. 6

Subject: Revision No. 049 (Advice Letter 400)

Attached are revised tariff sheets submitted in Southwest Gas Corporation’s
(Southwest) Advice Letter No. 400, which updated the billing determinants of Large
General Service sales and transportation customers to reflect each customer’s
average daily usage during Southwest’s most recent three-day sustained peak that
occurred during the period December 2002 through February 2003. Pursuant to
the Commission’s order issued in Docket No. 94-6019, Southwest is required to
update these billing determinants by May 1 of each year in order to calculate the
new demand charges applicable to Large General Service customers.

Southwest will notify its Large General Service customers of the new billing
determinants effective date of June 27, 2003.

Please make the following changes in your copy of Southwest’'s Nevada Gas Tariff:

Insert P.U.C.N Sheet No. Supersedes P.U.C.N Sheet No.
Seventh Revised Sheet No. 15 Sixth Revised Sheet No. 15
Seventh Revised Sheet No. 19 Sixth Revised Sheet No. 19

Keith A. Brown
Supervisor, State Regulatory Affairs
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